
STUDENT BULLETIN 
May 9, 197^

STUDENT ACCOUNTS:
If any student will not have their account paid in full by the week of finals, they 
must make arrangements with the Business Manager prior to May 22. The irregular 
schedule and extra events after that date may make it difficult to get clearance. 
Please take care of this early.
COFFEE HOUSE MINISTRY:
Those interested in participating in the Coffee House ministry at Fort Lewis this 
Saturday should meet in Perks Lounge at have heard good reports from this
effort —  why not come out and be a part.
GRADUATES:
By an action of the Faculty Council on May 5, 1 9 7 ^ all candidates for graduation 
(whether 2-year or year) are exempted from final exams given after commencement.
They are responsible, however, for taking all tests administered prior to commence­
ment. This might include a final exam if the instructor feels it necessary.
LOST AND FOUND:
Lost in Chapel area - a yellow spiral notebook. Very important. Contact Karen 
Tappy off-campus, 7^6-3106.
Found - two cameras. Identify at the Administration Office.
Found a watch and a bracelet. Identify with Mrs. Flisram.
TRANSPORTATION - BASIC YOUTH CONFLICTS:
If you desire to ride in school-provided transportation, sign up at the Receptionist s 
Desk in the Administration Building. There will be a minimal charge.
JOB OPPORTUNITY:
Part-time job for man. S3.00 per hour. Contact Norm Willis if interested. 772-^092. 
Opportunity for man to work for H and N Inc. Egg Hatchery. Part-time during school, 
full time during summer* Call 885-^-873 for Dick Cary between 6:00 and 7-00 p*m*
CHURCH MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY:
A couple or two girls are needed to fill Christian Education opportunity: Sunday 
School, Junior Church and Music. Those interested contact the Dean of Students office 
for details. Will pay mileage plus remuneration.
BOOK SALE:
Pastor Gaston of Calvary Temple, Seattle, is taking a pastorate in California. He is 
selling part of his library. The hours of the sale are 3 :0 0 to 5 :00 on both Friday 
and Saturday of this week. There are many books that will interest ministerial 
students. They will be sold at Calvary Temple, East 69th and 8th N. E. in the Paul 
Ness Room which is on the lower level on the west side of the church.
SUMMER INTERNSHIP:
Students interested in summer internship for credit should be aware of the necessary 
procedure:

1. Present your proposal for summer involvement to the teacher in the area in 
v/hich you desire internship credit. If he agrees it is worthy of credit and 
will act as on-campus instructor, he will outline his requirements.

2. Register for internship at the Registrar’s Office before the end of the 
Spring Quarter*

3. Submit your reports and your field supervisor’s reports to your instructor 
for evaluation. He will make his evaluation and award a grade at the 
beginning of the Fall Quarter.

A. Please note the necessity for pre-enrollment. Credit will not be awarded 
for work done without having registered for credit. Also, the approval of 
your proposal for V/OM scholarship does not constitute enrollment for credit, 
you will still need to follow the steps outlined above.

MR. TURNER’S BOOKS:
Mr. Turner requests that students who have borrowed books and materials from his 
personal library, please return them immediately, as it is necessary to inventory 
all Library materials in preparation for going overseas.


